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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO INCREASE FEES FOR BINGHAM COUNTY AMBULANCE FEES. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bingham County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on July 19, 2023 in the 
Bingham County Commissioners Chambers, Bingham County Courthouse, 501 N Maple, Blackfoot, Idaho at 11:00 a.m., 
for the purpose of obtaining testimony before making a decision to increase fees for the Bingham County Ambulance Fees. 

 

This Public Hearing shall be held pursuant to Idaho Code§ 63-1311A as these department fee increases are in excess of 
five percent (5%) of the amount of fees last collected prior to such decision, and decision to impose several new fees is 
being considered.  A fee schedule is available at Bingham County Website www.Binghamid.gov under the “Notice” tab, or 
available by request by Contacting Lindsey Dalley, Commission Clerk at LDalley@Binghamid.gov  or 208-782-3013. 

 

Public comments are welcome at the hearing. Individuals who need accessible communications or other accommodations 
in order to participate in programs and services of Bingham County are invited to make their needs known to the Bingham 
County Clerk, at least 3 to 5 days in advance.  ADA/504 Compliance. 
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